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                            STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK, STONY BROOK, N.Y. 11794-5000

                            (631) 632-8701 FAX (631) 632-8915 


January 8, 2007

Jóhanna Margrét Thorlacius

Icelandic Meteorological Office

Bústaðavegur 9

IS-105 Reykjavík, Iceland

Dear Johanna,

Thanks for letting me know about Oskar’s retirement. As you know, we are funded by the US National Science Foundation to carry out a global study of the oxidation potential of the atmosphere. Our program at the Westmann Islands, whish is now in its third year, relies on this location to represent the high latitude Northern Hemisphere with regards to trace gas species of interest. 

I have shared with you the data set from the Westmann Islands and have mentioned to you that, of the 6 sites we have, from Iceland to Antarctica, the data at the Westmann Islands is one of the most consistent. In fact, if were were forced to cut back to one site in the Northern Hemisphere, I would choose the Westmann Islands, due to both the quality of the data and the very solid, and professional, level of support we have experienced working with you. One cannot have a good data set without excellent people on board, and I am happy to be working with you and your colleagues.

I hope it is possible for you and your team to continue operating your current sampling site at the lighthouse on the Westmann Islands. It is truly a unique, well represented, clean air site with an excellent geographic location.

Kind Regards,

John E. Mak

Associate Professor

Institute for Terrestrial and Planetary Atmospheres

Marine Sciences Research Center

State University New York

Stony Brook, NY 11794-5000

631-631-8673 office

jemak@notes.cc.sunysb.edu






